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To help sustain the technology investment from grant and district funds, Iredell-Statesville Schools is 
implementing a technology usage fee.  Similar to several North Carolina school districts, Iredell-Statesville 
Schools has implemented a technology usage fee at our Collaborative College for Technology & Leadership 
School (CCTL) for the past several years.  

The technology usage fee of $50 will apply for this school year.  Anyone seeking a fee reduction should 
contact the school principal for qualification information. 

For more information, visit our district IMPACT website and see the IMPACT Technology Fee and Device 
FAQ’s for Parents & Students under IMPACT Parent Resources: http://www.iss.k12.nc.us/Page/50196 

	
  
All	
  students/parents	
  must	
  have	
  this	
  completed	
  form	
  on	
  file	
  prior	
  to	
  

technology	
  devices	
  being	
  issued.	
  

School	
  Name	
   	
  

Student	
  Name	
   	
  	
  

Grade	
   	
  	
  

Parent/Guardian	
  Name(s)	
   	
  	
  

Parent/Guardian	
  Contact	
  
Phone	
  Number(s)	
   	
  	
  

Parent/Guardian	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Email	
  Address(es)	
   	
  	
  

 

Please check one of the options below and return this form to your child’s school. 	
  

☐ I have enclosed the $50 technology usage fee for this school year. 

☐ I will pay the $50 technology usage fee online through my child’s school website. (Additional 
processing fees apply.  For online payments, use the website: http://osp.osmsinc.com/ISS/ ) 

☐ I would like to request a payment plan for paying the $50 technology usage fee. (All payments must 
be made by Oct. 2nd.) 

☐ I request a reduced technology usage fee. (Individuals requesting a reduced technology fee must submit 
the letter received from the Iredell-Statesville Schools Child Nutrition Department showing the student has been 
approved to receive free or reduced meal prices for this school year or a letter from a government agency showing that 
the agency has approved assistance for this school year. Contact the school if additional information is needed.)  


